

The Misconsin Early Mustangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

April 27, 1981

The April meeting of The Wisconsin Early Mustangers was called to order at 7:35 P.M. by President Dick Doria.

New members and guests were then asked to introduce themselves.

The first order of business was the reading of the minutes and treasurers report by Secretary/Treasurer Bob Wroblewski. Hearing no additions or corrections, they stood approved as read.

Under old business, Dick Doria reported that a lost check had caused four members not to be registered with the Mustang Club of America. A new check was submitted and hopefully, the problem resolved.

Bob Beauparland then reminded members that the date for the club picnic is August 16, 1981 and not August 23, 1981 as reported in The Feedbag.

Bob Beauparland also reported on the Dearbourn trip. A total of eleven cars will be going. Those that will be going should meet at Wauwatosa Savings and Loan on Thursday, May 14, 1981 at 8:00 A.M. for pictures and should bring their C.B.'s. Members not making the trip to Dearbourn were reminded that the Schwister Ford show will be on May 17, 1981 for those interested in going to that.

Dick Doria then reminded the group that we were still open for ideas for a one night trip, members should be thinking this over and submit their ideas for consideration.

Due to a conflict in activities, we will not make it for parade laps at State Fair Park before the race on July 19, 1981. Hopefully, we can make a date to participate on another race day. Instead, we will join the Early Ford V-8 Club and the Early 60's Ford Club in a joint picnic. All cars should meet at Southridge Shopping Center at 10:00 A.M. between the Sears Auto Center and the Sears store. From there we will leave at 10:30 A.M. and go to Ottowa Park in Waukesha for the picnic.

For the Memorial Day Parade, we will meet at Bob Wroblewski's house on May 25, 1981 at 8:00 A.M. There will be a brief meeting before hand and members are reminded to wear club jackets or shirts if they have them.

Under new business, members were informed of an all Ford day at Union Grove. This will include racing and picnicing with camping facilities also available. This will be on Saturday, June 6, 1981.

The next meeting will be on Monday, May 25, 1981 at 8:00 A.M. at Bob Wroblewski's house Menomonee Falls. Wisconsin.

It was moved, seconded and passed to adjourn at 8:10 P.M.

Respectivly submitted,

Bob Wholleurlai

Bob Wroblewski

Secretary/Treasurer